OCTOBER 12TH, 2021

DEAR FAMILIES,

During this time of Thanksgiving, | want to thank you for being
such an important part of our St. Nicholas community.
Thanksgiving provides us with an opportunity to reflect and be
grateful for all that we have. On behalf of our St. Nicholas staff, |
wish you all a restful and healthy Thanksgiving weekend, rich in
the blessings and bounty of this season.

God Bless,

Peter Rachmistruk

Principal
Upcoming_Important Dates:
» Monday, October 11 - Thanksgiving (no school)
» Monday, October 18 - School PD Day (no school)/Municipal election

o Wednesday, October 20 - Picture retakes (ICON photography)
¢ Friday, October 29 - Halloween classroom activities
Information
o Halloween is quickly approaching and is a very fun time of year for children. We want to
ensure we continue to create a fun and safe environment for our staff and students.
Students are invited to come to school dressed in their costumes on Friday, October 29th.
Students who choose to wear costumes that day are asked to keep costumes school
appropriate. A reminder that we will continue to follow our safety protocols including
staff and students wearing masks. Your child's homeroom teacher will be reaching out to
communicate specifics about that day for their particular classrooms.
School Council Information:
¢ Davison Orchards Apple Fundraiser: Order form - https://formfaca.de/sm/BeK1gA9a0

¢ Once you have completed the order form please send an etransfer to
st.nicholaspac@gmail.com as soon as possible to complete your order. Orders will be
accepted until 12:00pm on Thursday, October 14th. The apple pick-up date will be held on
Tuesday, October 26th - more details to come on this.
Faith Reflection
“Give thanks to the Lord for He is good, His love endures forever” (Psalm 136)
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Good and gracious God, this time of year we think of all the things we should be thankful for.
We take a moment today to give thanks for the blessings you have given us. Thank you for our
friends, our families and our faith. May we always see the blessings in our lives and take time
to appreciate them.

Amen
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